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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and distinguished members of the judiciary 
committee, my name is Matt Gilley and I am a lifelong resident of harpswell. I write 
to you in opposition of ld 
1126 An Act Requiring Serial Numbers on Firearms and Prohibiting Undetectable 
Firearms. This bill is trying to solve a problem that doesn't exist and creates a new 
problem in doing so. It is already illegal to own an unserialized firearm. This bill 
looks to add serial numbers by CNC machine and FFLs adding them to receivers that 
don't have them when sold. Lower receivers already have a serial number will this 
require all other receiver parts to be serialized creating an undue burden on law 
abiding citizens. If unserialized firearms are truly a problem then forcing people to 
serialize them isn't going to make them do it. Why not stiffen the penalty on the 
already existing laws. Please vote ought not to pass.


